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POLICY FLASH 2004-09

DATE: March 11, 2003
TO: Procurement Directors
FROM.: Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy, ME-61

Ofice of Procurement and Assistance Management
SUBJECT: Acquisition Letter 2004-01, Acquisition Letters Remaining in Effect

SUMMARY:  This Policy Flash distributes a revised Acquisition Letter which corrects the
disposition of AL 2003-02, Contract Management Planning. This AL was

canceled by Policy Flash 2004-06; the guidance in that AL was moved to the
Acquisition Guide.
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Michael Fischetti,

Acting Director

Office of Procurement and

_ Assistance Policy, OMBE
Attachments

cc: PPAG Members
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